

PREP'N SELL'S COVID-19 PROTOCOL

PARTNERING WITH YOU TO KEEP OUR COMMUNITY SAFE

PREP'N SELL TEAM

DOING OUR PART



Prep'n Sell is doing everything we can to ensure that the virus causing COVID-19 doesn't spread within our community. We follow all local public health recommendations in the way we conduct our business.



Every member of our team knows the importance of self-monitoring their health before coming to work. If they feel unwell, they are advised to stay home and to contact public health.



When appropriate, our team wears PPE (Personal Protective Equipment) when meeting with customers, purchasing materials and on the job site, and follows physical distancing guidelines.

Our team members regularly wash our hands or use hand sanitizer when hand-washing facilities are not available. We routinely disinfect tools, vehicles and our offices to mitigate the spread of pathogens, using recommended cleansers or ozone treatments.



OUR CUSTOMERS

OUR PARTNERS IN KEEPING OUR COMMUNITIES SAFE

Before meeting, we ask potential customers some basic questions about recent travel, exposure to COVID-19, and we screen for symptoms. We aren't medical professionals, but we ask these questions to protect ourselves, our team and suppliers, our families and communities and you, our customers. Virtual consultations can be scheduled for anyone who is uncomfortable with the screening.

During all in-person meetings and while we work at your job site, we ask that you maintain physical distancing of at least 2 metres and advise us of any change in travel or health status.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS, WE'LL BE HAPPY TO DISCUSS THEM WITH YOU BEFORE WE MEET.

